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Recycled Paper 

 

 
AVIATION DEPARTMENT 

CONTRACTS AND SERVICES DIVISION 
 

 
Revenue Contract Solicitation (RCS) 

Terminal 4 (T4) Food and Beverage Concessions  
  

AVN RCS 20-019 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF SOLICITATION CANCELLATION 
 

March 26, 2020 
 
Under Phoenix City Code § 43-38 (H), it is in the best interest of the City to cancel the 
above-mentioned solicitation. The City recognizes that because of the national COVID-
19 pandemic emergency, significant operational and financial challenges are negatively 
impacting all businesses and the ability to compete for contracts. 
 
The City intends to reissue the same or a similar solicitation. The reissue date has not 
been determined.  In accordance with Phoenix City Code §43-36, the Solicitation 
Transparency Policy remains in effect. 
 
We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Phoenix, Aviation 
Department. 
 
 
Department/Division:   
Aviation Department/Contracts & Services   
     
Procurement Officer:   
Cadle Collins 
cadle.collins@phoenix.gov  
       
  


